
May 8, is the day slated for the 
Elementary Field Day.  The buses 
will be running at that time and 
arrangements will need to be made 
to pick up students at the early 
release time.

Please feel free to contact the 
school office at 453-4555 if  you 
have any questions.

The Bronte Student Council 
was named Outstanding High 
School with the Texas 
Association of  Student Councils 
for their community service 
activities.

The council does many 
projects throughout the year.  
They are also hosting the 
Powder Puff  Girls Football game 
Friday, May 8, (tonight) at 7 pm 
to raise money for the Bronte 
Volunteer Fire Department.  
The next event is the Boys 
Rowdy Ruff  Volleyball Tourney 
Monday,  May 11, at 6:30 pm to 

raise money for senior 
scholarships. These two events 
raise about $600 for the Bronte 
Community. Congratulations 
Bronte Student Council.

Robert Lee ISD has missed two 
days of  school due to bad weather.  
Both of  the days missed will have to 
be made up and they have been 
scheduled for Friday, May 15, and 
Friday, May 22, 2015.

Also, two early release days have 
been added to the calendar.  These 
will be Friday, April 17, at 12:30 pm 
for the Junior High Track Meet and 
Friday, May 8, at 12:30 pm.  Friday, 
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RLHS 
tracksters Austin Fowler (from 
left), Brady Clawson and 
Pammy Meeks have all qualified 
for the State Track Meet.  
Austin qualified in the 400 M 
Dash.  Brady qualified in the 
High Jump and Pammy will 
compete in Discus.


